
 

 

November 25, 2024 

Dear Friends, 

  

In these present days, when human dignity is threatened by many daunting forces, 
Scranton’s efforts to recognize and affirm the image of God in every person seems more 
important than ever. When you have a moment, I encourage you to check out the revised 
webpages of our University plan for enhancing and supporting diversity, equity and 
inclusion across the campus community. A great deal of work has been done by many 
hands to achieve the goals of our plan and that good work will continue. 

  

Over the next year, the Division of Mission and Ministry will work on a project with the 
Council for Diversity and Inclusion and the Office of Equity and Diversity to add citations 
from Catholic Social Teaching to the plan so as to make visible the cohesion between our 
efforts and the teachings of the Church. 

  

Thank you for all you continue to do to advance our mission. I wish you and your families a 
very happy and blessed Thanksgiving. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Joseph G. Marina, S. J. 

President 

  

 

https://www.scranton.edu/about/diversity-inclusion/strategic-plan/index.shtml
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